
 

Ref. No. AIPMA/ RC/ 994                              

 18th November, 2020 
Shri. Bidyut Behari Swain 
Special Secretary & Director General 
Directorate General of Trade Remedies (DGTR) 
Ministry of Commerce, Government of India 
Jeavan Tara Building, New Delhi, Delhi 110001 
 
Subject: Request an extension for 6 weeks to register & file submissions to the 
questionnaire responses as well as comments to the Initiation of Anti-Dumping 
Investigation concerning imports of Low Density Polyethylene (LDPE).  
 
Respected Sir,  
 
Greetings from The All India Plastics Manufacturers’ Association (AIPMA). 
 
As you may be aware, AIPMA is a 75-year-old and largest industry association 
representing Plastic industry in India. AIPMA represents more than 20,000 industry 
members across India.  
 
This is with reference to the anti-dumping investigations initiated by Directorate General 
of Trade Remedies, Ministry of Commerce, Govt. of India against the imports of Low 
Density Polyethylene (LDPE) from Qatar, Saudi Arabia, Singapore, Thailand, United 
Arab Emirates and United States of America. 
 
As AIPMA represents major users of LDPE in the country and therefore taking in to 
consideration the interest of the users of LDPE, we would like to submit requisite 
information along with detailed representation to DGTR. 
 
It may be noted that the industry is facing various logistics and operational issues due to 
restriction as a result of ongoing COVID 19 pandemic. Please also take in to 
consideration that we have witnessed quite a few holidays and non-working days due to 
festivals. 
 
Taking in to consideration the above, we would request an extension of 6 weeks to 
register & file submissions, information and representations.  
 
We look forward for your kind consideration of the time extension. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you.  
 
Thanks and Regards 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

For The All India Plastics Manufacturers Association 

 

Chandrakant Turakhia 
President 
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